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PVC  Statement   January 1st, 2024 – Dec 31st, 2024 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager, 
 Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
Stretch films supplied by Sigma Stretch Films do not contain Polyvinyl Chloride (PVC) nor do they contact 
PVC during the manufacturing, storage, or shipping process. 
 
Please contact your sales representative if you have additional questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 
 

 


